From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

To: CRTeam; Tavia Tan; Heidi Costello
Subject: City of Shoreline Contact Us Web form
Date: Sunday, March 22, 2015 12:29:41 PM

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact Us

Date & Time: 03/22/2015 12:29 PM
Response #: 310

Submitter ID: 2705

IP address: 24.18.247.188

Time to complete: 5 min., 52 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1
1. (o) Don't Know

2. (o) Email

3. Elaine V. Kim

4, 14721 12th Ave. NE, Shoreline, WA

5. 206-362-1277

6. elainevkim@gmail.com

7. | am very pleased with all the work and planning done to get ready for the 145th street Light Rail
Project.
My husband and | have discussed the many pros and cons. We are for you going forward with
density as planned. We need more affordable housing in the area and feel this project is in all
citizens' best interests.
Yes, neighborhoods will be impacted, including ours, but change is coming and we feel you have
done your best to make it work for the good of the community.
We welcome change even at ages 80 and 73. Thank you for all your hard work.
It will be exciting to see the 145th corridor working better for traffic and small businesses.
The Kim's

Thank you,

City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply
directly to this email.
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